CITY OF PINE LAKE
MAYOR AND COUNCIL RETREAT
SUNDAY, JANUARY 26, 2020

Mayor and Council for the City of Pine Lake held its annual planning retreat on Sunday, January
26,2020 at the Avondale Fire Station, beginning at 9:00 AM. Attendees were Mayor Melanie
Hammet, Mayor Pro-Tem Jean Bordeaux, Council members Augusta Woods, Tracey Brantley,
and Brandy Beavers. Also present were City Attorney Susan Moore and City Administrator

Valerie Caldwell.

This meeting, being properly noticed, was called to order by Mayor Hammet at 9:00 AM. This
was an informal session for discussion, training and planning purposes. No actions were taken.

Thé meeting adjourned at 2:00 PM.



